
 

 

 

This supplementary statement has been prepared and issued by the Director of Public 

Health on behalf of the Health and Wellbeing Board of Northumberland and forms part of the 

Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment. 

Since the publication of Northumberland’s Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) the 

following change in pharmaceutical services has occurred:  

 

PNA Details  

PNA Published      April 1st 2018 

Date of Supplementary Statement 6th August 2021 

Supplementary Statement Number 7 

 

Type of Change 

New Opening  

Pharmacy Closure  

Change in Hours  

Change in Ownership  

Pharmacy Relocation Dispensing doctor relocation 

 

Details of Change 

Gable medical practice applied to relocate the dispensary from Cambois to their main 

surgery in Bedlington, due to the lack of suitable premises within Cambois.  

The application to relocate has been approved by NHS England,  

The practice plan to deliver prescriptions to the housebound and vulnerable up to twice a 

week to ensure that patients continue to have access to dispensed medicines.  

This change does not impact on the availability of pharmaceutical services in Cambois, as 

there are no pharmacies in the village. The map in the PNA published on 1st April 2018 will 

be updated to reflect this closure. 

This supplementary statement to Northumberland’s Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment is 

issued in accordance with paragraph 3D (3) in Part 1A of the NHS (Pharmaceutical 



Services) Regulations 2005. If you require further information please contact 

Pamela.forster@northumberland.gov.uk  

 

Prepared by Elizabeth Morgan 

Director of Public Health 
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